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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Tamil people must exercise their voting right in the General Election on 8
th

 of 

June 2017 
  
British Tamils Forum urges the Tamil people in Britain to ensure that they exercise their voting right to 

choose their MP who will best represent their interest in the UK parliament. 
  
Tamil People should support the candidates who will, 
  
1.  Recognise Tamil people's right to self-determination in the Island of Sri Lanka 
2.  Recognise the Genocide committed against Tamil people by the Sri Lankan state 
3.  Supports a time bound plan for the full implementation of UN Resolutions in Sri Lanka 
  
Let us use our votes wisely to strengthen our voice in the UK parliament. 
  
British Tamils Forum 
 

  

 
Contact: S.Sangeeth    Tel: +44 (0) 7412435697 
Email: news@britishtamilsforum.org 
 
Notes to Editors:  
British Tamils Forum exists to harness the skills and the knowledge of the members of the forum, well-wishers and 
significant others including mainstream decision makers in the UK with the aim of alleviating the sufferings of the 
Tamils community in the Island of Sri Lanka and to further their right to self-determination within a democratic frame 
work under pinned by international law, its covenants and conventions. For more information 
info@britishtamilsforum.org and/or visit: www.britishtamilsforum.org  
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